
  
 
 
 
 
Rt Hon Steve Reed MP  

Secretary of State for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs     
Seacole Building  
2 Marsham Street    

London    
SW1P 4DF 
 

PINS Application Ref: WW010003  
 
12th November 2024  
  
Dear Secretary of State  
  
The Cambridge Waste Water Treatment Plant Relocation Order (“CWWTPR”)  
 
PLANNING ACT 2008 AND THE INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING (EXAMINATION PROCEDURE) 
RULES 2010 
APPLICATION BY ANGLIAN WATER (“THE APPLICANT”) FOR AN ORDER GRANTING 
DEVELOPMENT CONSENT FOR THE PROPOSED CAMBRIDGE WASTE WATER 
TREATMENT PLANT RELOCATION PROJECT (“THE APPLICATION”). 
INVITATION FOR FURTHER REPRESENTATIONS FROM THE APPLICANT 
 
We acknowledge receipt of the invitation to respond to the recent public representations 
issued by the Secretary of State on the 15th October, regarding our updated Cumulative Impact 
Assessment (CIA), submitted on 19 July 2024. We appreciate the opportunity to address and 
clarify points raised by the interested parties to ensure a thorough and balanced examination 
of the potential cumulative impacts associated with our Application.  
 
We have reviewed the representations submitted by:  
 
• Margaret Starkie on behalf of the Save Honey Hill Group (dated 23 August 2024)  
• Teversham Parish Council (dated 10 September 2024)  
• Fen Ditton Parish Council (dated 10 September 2024)  
  
Our responses to the specific points raised by each party are enclosed with this letter, where 
we have addressed the questions, concerns, and suggestions in alignment with the 
requirements set forth by your office.  
  
Thank you for your attention and for the opportunity to respond.  
 

Anglian Water 
Services Ltd 
Lancaster House 
Lancaster Way 
Ermine Business Park 
Huntingdon 
PE29 6XU 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 






